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Class of 2022 Announcements

It's time to start thinking of Senior year
classes!

Happy New Year from Your Grade Level Team

Hello Class of '22 families,

Welcome to the new year! We have o�cially past the half-way mark towards graduation.
Before we know it, the Class of '22 will begin their Senior year. Although we were anticipating
to start this school year on- campus, we will continue to eagerly wait until the day we can all
come together again.

We are expecting the rest of this year to be quite busy so please do not hesitate to contact us
if you have any questions or concerns regarding any upcoming events.



We will be continuing our conversation regarding course
selection in Advisory. The following image demonstrates the
timeline we will be utilizing.

Please ensure your student submits their course request form
within a timely manner.

Between January 25th and March 1st, we will be meeting with
students one-on-one via Zoom to review their course requests.
These Zoom meetings will either take place in your student's
Academic Support class or free period.

2021-2022 Course Request Timeline

Family Course Request Presentation

Join us next week to review course request guidelines, requirements for Senior year, as well
as get any course questions answered.

Please register in advance.

https://s.smore.com/u/2f3e79db1096d3b7e245a4ebf6da707e.jpg


The 2021-2022 Course Catalog is available

When selecting their courses for Senior year, your student should be referring to the 10th-12th
Course Catalog. This catalog can be found on our Helix website under the Academics section.



School-wide Announcements

No school on Jan. 18 in observance of MLK Day

Some reminders when reviewing the Course Catalog:

12th grade will be your student's last chance to meet any requirements they have not
completed.
Your student needs a strong 12th grade schedule to be competitive when applying to
college, but they should be careful to not overwhelm themselves.
Remember to look for any prerequisites for courses they're interested in.
Classes we offer will be based on the amount of request we get for a class. In other
words, it is not guaranteed that all courses on the catalog will be offered.

Spring Term II-Week 1 Student Schedules

Students may access their schedules through their StudentVue beginning Tuesday, January
5th.
Please watch this short how to access your schedule video to assist you in viewing your
Spring Term II schedule.

https://sdhome.sdcoe.net/helix/PXP2_Login.aspx
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xAV7QiwpGBg


SPRING SEMESTER CHECKLIST FOR STUDENT
SUCCESS

PASOS A SEGUIR PARA TENER ÉXITO EN LA
PRIMAVERA

More resources can be found on the Helix Charter website

Schedule for the First Week Back

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fbcI-eaEF4UDkATn8kG7vEs7wlWMiI_2O0NaXLhQ5fM/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1jX3UCqnpEYVRJVANgH-HqC-0pd7W3EjSagy4ks_0HMM/edit


Spring 2021 Distance Learning Schedule



In-person Academic Support

We will be expanding our In-person Academic Support program to run 3 days a week with
small cohorts on Tuesday, Thursdays, and Fridays from 8:30am-10:30am.

Those interested in attending on-campus student support will need to sign up again via the
interest form. This form will be distributed by both Mr. Watkins and the GLTs within the next
week so keep an eye out for that.

The program will begin on Jan. 12th.

Class of 2025 in your household?

The Enrollment/Lottery page has been updated to include
dates and times for upcoming information webinars as well
as Q&A sessions.

Keep in mind that any incoming 9th grader needs to
participate in the lottery. Even if you live within the Helix
attendance boundary, have a sibling already attending Helix,
and/or have a parent that works at Helix, you still must
participate in the lottery.

http://www.helixcharter.net/about-hchs/entrance-lottery-info-coming
https://s.smore.com/u/28b0a1d26b9bf4258411628258d9c135.png


Dual & Enrollment Assistance is Available



Scholarships Available!

ASPIRE Update

A grateful thank you to Kristen Huy for all her work in expanding the ASPIRE program. Kristen
revitalized the after-school tutorial (ASPIRE HUB), expanded the gaming programs as well as
built more student-interest programs on campus. We appreciate all she has done for our Helix
community.

We are pleased to announce that Katie Pipes will be taking over as the new ASPIRE
Coordinator. Katie will be working to transition into this position and we are excited to see
how she will be able to build upon the great work of past ASPIRE Coordinators Kristen and
Alicia.

Since this is a transition in the middle of the year, the majority of ASPIRE programs will be
suspended until after the MLK weekend.

Looking forward to 2021 and building upon our successes!



Tips for Parents/Guardians



Opportunities for your Student!











Contact Information

GLT Instagram: @Helixsucce22
College Center Instagram: @helixcollegecenter

Grade Level Principal: Paula Ann Trevino, trevino@helixcharter.net
Counselor: Hugo Gonzalez, gonzalez@helixcharter.net
Academic Advisor: Alondra Lopez-Barajas, lopez-barajas@helixcharter.net
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Administrative Assistant: Joan Urich, urich@helixcharter.net
Attendance Technician: Alicia Melendez, melendez@helixcharter.net
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